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Dear parents and carers, 

 

WELCOME BACK! I hope you and your loved ones have kept safe and well during the holiday and 

your children have looked forward to getting back to school! I am writing with some key 

information with regards to Physical Education at Crowland. 

 

 All PE will start the week beginning Monday 13th September. 

 

 All children are required to do PE. It is part of the National Curriculum. If there is 

any reason as to why your child cannot participate, please inform the school office 

or speak to their class teacher or Mr Burke-Georgiou (Coach Wayne). 

 

 The PE uniform is compulsory and consists of black shorts, a white t-shirt and 

supportive black footwear (plimsolls or trainers). During the colder months, the 

kit can include a black hoodie/sweatshirt and joggers/leggings. Children are not 

allowed to wear a football / team kit. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On the day of their lesson, children in Year 1 – 6 will be required to come to school 

dressed in their PE kit. Nursery and Reception children will need to bring their kit 

in a separate bag to change into in the class. 

 

 Please make sure all kit is clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
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Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs Nafisa Gilkes 

Physical Education Subject Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn term PE days 

Year group PE day 

Nursery Tuesday 

Reception Tuesday 

1 Thursday 

2 Tuesday 

3 Monday 

4 Wednesday 

5 Friday 

6 Monday 


